March 31, 1986

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

A sunny Hello from the valley of the sun, Phoenix, Arizona.
We greatly appreciate your attention and interest in our
radio station.

I am enclosing one of our bumper stickers and the best wishes
to you. I have also enclosed a card from yours truly, Angel
Rubio. I wish you the best in your hobby, which undoubtedly
surprises us, who work in the radio, and gives us great
satisfaction to know someone far away is listening.

Through this letter I am also confirming our frequency.
KPHX "La |Super X De Phoenix" transmits 1000 MHZ by day and
500 by night.
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